
Report: May 8, 2023

President: Not present

Meeting start 7:03

Vice President

Secretary: Send last two meeting notes via email to be voted and posted

Treasurer: June 15 last day for reimbursements. April expenses were mostly Hoagies, will pull together 
full year report and email. Under budget for the year, hoagie prices needs discussed, $70K short – other 
communities selling pre-made for $10

Director’s Report

Mr T: not present

Mrs Glover: Thank everyone for everything. Group of adults fantastic, set great tone for the parents. 

Mr K: Thank everyone for trip, great time. Students had a great time. 9 th grade trip being worked, final 
payments working and arranging transportation, finishing up concerts – IMS and High school 
band/choir. Planning things for next year

Student Director Report: Not present

Audit: Books going to Amelia in June, need a new auditor. Former booster member that is far enough 
removed to not have signed a check in the last year.

Lisa Como or Audrey Luccetti

Band Banquet: Committee is open for next year, in google doc and paper forms. Password for baby 
photos will be passed along. 2 people possibly interested. Stuff banquet in Manion's house

Band Festival: Committee report on google drive, Erin Janus still available, Jason DeHaven helping

Bylaws: Mark still on next year, will work on updating bylaws over the summer

Chaperones: Jill and Diana both committed for next year, will need chaperones for Memorial Day Parade

Equipment: Everything is good to go and made it home from trip. Rick committed to next year.

Events: Mel Knight committed for one more year. Committee reports can be emailed to President every 
year. After every event, chairperson gathers what physical things they have left over and communicate 



that to other events. Possible added fundraisers? Suggested: Peter's Township Thon event. Will help 
Chaperones with Band Camp Picnic

Hoagies: Good last sale, all wrapped up. Will talk about pricing for next year

Musical Support: 

Cast Party: Nikki Lloyd committed for next year

Gift Sales: Thank you for everything from everyone who helped. Wendy and Kristen committed 
for last year. Will need a shadow for next year. Will need  new ice supply. Netted $8K

Luncheon: Amy DeHaven committed for next year. 

9th Grade Events: Mandy here, 9th grade rolling May 20th, only a couple people who didn't pay. 
Everything set – transportation, dave and busters, and pirate game ready to go. Need new position for 
next year, can't wait to start planning though

Outreach/Publicity: Not present – will need new chairperson

Performance Attire: Will be collecting symphonic/chamber for after concerts, racks will be in hallway. 
Marching band collecting after Parade 

Publicity: Not Present

Senior Night: Melissa Cunningham-Smith interested in running for next year. Sandy and Stacey not 
returning

Trip: Some refunds coming back, Lenzner, Subway, and insurance claim. 

Video:  Brad Lucidore, will need a co chair/helper

Ways and Means: Schieble's doing it one more year, shorts are in. Pride and Performance will be 
ordered, will take over drumline tshirts. Ensemble shirts/hoodies need ordered before end of the year. 
Will need a shadow for next year. Will have p&l after yearbook sales are done. 

Yearbook: May 15th last day to order

Next EBoard: next year!

Old Business: Fill out committee forms and get inventory list, send to officers

New Business: Nominating Committee: tips for moving forward



End Meeting

1st: Mark

2nd: Melissa

Meeting Ends: 8:15p


